

Dear Kindergarten Friend and Family,

I am so excited to begin a school year with you! Let me tell you a little about my family and myself. We enjoy watching movies, playing video games, reading books and baking together. I enjoy going for walks, collecting miniatures, and scrapbooking. I can't wait to learn some interesting facts about you.

In kindergarten, we will learn about our school community and how to become a great class of friends. We will learn about abc's, 123's, and you and me. We will practice using manners, being respectful, being kind, and sharing.

Here are some things you will need for Kindergarten:

- 1. A healthy snack for each day (in a labeled bag or container with child's name)
- 2. Sneakers (sneakers should be worn daily for playground safety.)
- 3. A book bag (labeled with your child's name and without wheels. It should be large enough to hold folders and projects.)
- 4. Lunchbox or lunch bag (labeled and separate from the snack container or bag)
- 5. A change of clothes in a labeled bag to be kept in the book bag.
- 6. Water bottle to be used in the classroom for water breaks.
- 7. Sweatshirt or small sweater to be left in the classroom for when the classroom gets chilly from the air conditioning. (Labeled with your child's name.)
- 8. A smock or old shirt to use for art projects.

The following is a list of school supply items your child will use daily throughout the year for our learning and fun... Please label these and send them on the first day of school, Wednesday, September 6, 2023.

- 1 Two-pocket folder of his or her choice
- 1 Hard plastic pencil case
- 1 Pair of blunt tipped school scissors
- 4 24 box of Crayola crayons
- 6 Jumbo glue sticks

- 4 Containers of Play-Doh
- 1 Package of 4 black dry erase markers
- 1 Set of standard headphones without Bluetooth

I look forward to learning about you and seeing you on the first day of school ready to learn and have fun. If you need assistance with supplies please contact the main office of Lore School at 609-538-9800, ext. 6100.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Savoy
Your Kindergarten teacher
Room 6
hsavoy@ewingboe.org

Families-Below are some wish list items for our classroom if you would like to donate at any time in the year.

- 1. A container of antibacterial wipes (not Clorox wipes)
- 2. Gallon size Ziploc bags
- 3. 1 Box of markers with 8 or 10 markers
- 4. 1 Box of tissues